

CITY OF ORLANDO

FIRE DEPARTMENT



MEMORANDUM

TO:

David Billingsley, Procurement Director

FROM:

Roderick Williams, Fire Chief LS

DATE:

September 19, 2016

SUBJECT:

Request to issue a Letter of Intent

OFD is currently using Intermedix as our billing company for EMS. This is through a piggyback of the contract Orange County has in place. Orange County has amended this contract to include the services of Public Consulting Group (PCG) and OFD would like to utilize this service as well.

PCG is working in conjunction with Intermedix to target funds now available through the Certified Public Expenditure Program. This program allows municipalities to collect reimbursement of expenses related to emergency services covered by Medicaid, not previously recoverable.

Although this program is still working through the final touches at the State level, there is a potential for up to \$800,000 in reimbursement annually, dating back to October 1, 2015.

Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to pursuing this revenue collection opportunity.